
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 12:27 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: D01-20015 and D02-20029 

 
Hello There,  
 
I have received a notice in regards with  propose D01-20015 and D02-20029 
 
As a homeowner living very close to this plaza, I am against granting  permission to this proposal.  
This area is already very congested with high traffic, not many green spaces and parks,few tall buildings are already 
built at the intersections around this location, the infrastructure won't handle these high density buildings.  
This plaza is a source of community, many residents walk to this plaza to shop  for groceries, banking, etc. if this 
facility is removed, more cars will be on the road, as the residents need to go further to get their weekly/daily 
items. 
 
The residents in this area  have already lived construction from YRT bus lane for more than 3 years, they  cannot 
possibly tolerate more constructions for another few years.  
 
Please update me about the meeting and any new information. 
 
I request the city remove my personal information before make my comment public on City of Richmond Hill 
website, 
 
 Regards, 


